
 

Organisation: Equestrian Australia 

Name: Paula Ward 

I wish to confirm Equestrian Australia are supportive of the current levy 

arrangements continuing.  

 

We would welcome the opportunity to discuss alternative options, which would 

require substantial work and further consideration before possible implementation, 

at an appropriate time. With the current timelines being worked with, we did not 

believe it feasible to propose alternative options late in the process. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to contribute.   
 


